
 

GM CUSTOMER CARE AND AFTERSALES 
DCS5972 

URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 
 

  
Date:            October 22, 2021 
                      
Subject:       N212349181 01 – Safety Recall – Recall Reinstated 

Underhood Fire  
 
Models:  2021-2022 Chevrolet Silverado 2500/3500 

2021-2022 GMC Sierra 2500/3500  

To:  All General Motors Dealers  

 
 
On October 21, 2021, we temporarily suspended Safety Recall N212349181 via GM 
GlobalConnect Message GCUS-3-2347.  We are pleased to announce that this has 
been reinstated and dealers can resume repairing vehicles.   
 
This bulletin has also been revised to add a warning statement to the service procedure 
and additional instructions before replacing the EBCM/BPMV.  Please discard all copies 
of bulletin N212349181. 
 
Involved vehicle status in IVH will be changed back to an Open status on October 22, 
2021.  We apologize for any inconvenience this situation may have caused.   
 
 
  
GM CUSTOMER CARE AND AFTERSALES 
  


